
Minutes of the regular meeting of the Rush City Economic Development Authority held Monday, January 27, 2020, in the City Hall Council Chambers at 5:00 p.m.

Members present: Dennis Pederson, Dave Chmiel, Luke Moulton, Mike Carroll, Dan Meyer, Nicole Perreault.
Members absent: Dan Dahlberg.
Others present: Nancy Hoffman of the Chisago County HRA/EDA.  

The minutes of the regular meeting of December 16, 2019 were reviewed. 

Motion by Chmiel, second by Moulton and carried: To approve the minutes of the regular meeting of December 16, 2019.
The 2019 Economic Development Strategic Plan was then discussed. Some ideas for moving forward with the plan were discussed. Nancy Hoffman volunteered to review the plan and break it down. She will look at action items that Rush City is already working on, if and how they can be expanded, and suggestions for implementation of new action items.
The 2020 Summer ‘Shell Series for the band shell in the City Park was then discussed. It was noted that a committee has been formed between the Chamber and the City to schedule events in the band shell. They will be held on the fourth Thursday of the month in May, June and July. Rockin’ Rush City will be held on the third Saturday of August. The Authority expressed some interest in sponsoring an event this summer.
The business incubator discussion was set aside until the next EDA meeting, as Dan Dahlberg was absent.

Discussion followed concerning the RushCity-opoly board game. The challenge of the requirement of purchasing a minimum of 500 games was discussed. The question of who sells the squares and receives the money was raised.
It was requested that staff put the next meeting date on the bottom of each agenda in the future.
Motion by Chmiel, second by Carroll:  To adjourn the meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
______________________________________
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